
'Christus Rex' Cross closer to parishioners 
 

 
 
 
 
Before the Easter Triduum and the great feast of Easter, the Cross of Christ the King 
has been relocated and installed at the back of the Church, where it lies now in a solemn 
and beautiful setting. 

Here are some photos of the process of installation. As you can see, there is a strong 
steel beam supporting and holding the Cross to ensure safety. 

Adrian Steblecki created a beautiful, wrought iron handcrafted protector around the 
Cross. Our sincere gratitude to him for sharing with us his expertise. His gift to the 
community is deeply appreciated. 

Please have a closer look and praise the King of Kings. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 


